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Dear Coaches and Administrators, 
 
 The 2014 All County Cross Country Meet will be held Tuesday Sept. 23 at 
Hemlock Springs Golf Course in Harpersfield Township. 
 
            We are planning to have a $25 combined entry fee for a boys and girls high 
school team and a $25 combined entry fee for a boys and girls junior high team. Checks 
should be sent to Greg Zannelli but made out to Lakeside Athletic Boosters to pay for 
awards and an official. 
 
            We will have team championship trophies and awards for first to 15 place boys  
and girls junior high and high school. 
 
            The time schedule will be 4 p.m. jr. high girls, 4:30 p.m. jr. 
High school boys, 5 p.m. high school girls and 5:30 p.m. high school boys on Tuesday 
Sept. 23. The Geneva Eagles will be the host team and have raised the funds for chip 
timing. 
 
             The golf club has graciously offered their facility for our use and will close the 
course to all golfers during the competition.  The snack shop and restaurant will remain 
open for those attending the event. 
 
              The course will start near the parking lot and include a loop of most of the golf 
course. The high school course will have the same loop with a second shorter loop 
around holes one and two with both events concluding near the clubhouse. 
 
               Runners should bring a second pair of shoes or flip flops because NO spikes 
can be worn inside clubhouse or restroom facilities. 
          
 Thanks for your consideration in this matter. Hopefully this meet can continue for 
many years to come. 
 
 
                             Happy Running 
 
          Warren Dillaway 
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